
Only current student-athletes and staff will be allowed on campus during workout times. Access
to workouts will be limited to staff and student-athletes. Individuals not participating or waiting
for student-athletes should remain in their vehicles or off campus until workouts have ended for
pick-up.
Student-athletes not residing in the same household are discouraged from traveling to and from
campus together in the same vehicle.
Student-athletes should remain in their vehicles until directed by a coach to enter the building.
We ask that student-athletes not congregate in the buildings or parking lots.
All student-athletes will have their temperature taken before entering the building.
At this time locker rooms will be shut down and not accessible to student-athletes. Restroom
facilities will be available.
Social distancing guidelines will be followed during workouts. (6 ft. distance)   
All student-athletes must wear a cloth face covering (not an N-95 or medical mask, which should
be reserved for healthcare workers) which covers the mouth and nostrils while on campus to help
protect against the spread of the virus at all times unless directly participating in an activity.
Students should wear their own appropriate workout clothing (do not share clothing), and
individual clothing/towels should be washed and cleaned after every workout.
Cleaning and sanitation guidelines from the CDC will be followed in the facilities.
Water fountains will not be in use. Each student-athlete should provide his/her own water bottle.
The AISA will accept current physicals up until Lee-Scott's first fall practice date. (ex. Football is
July 30th.) 

All summer workouts are voluntary for student-athletes. We encourage student-athletes to
attend workouts but if you or your student is not comfortable attending, we encourage you
to please stay home.  
 
If you as a student-athlete or anyone in your residence has had a fever of 100.4+ in the last
48 hours, please do not attend workouts. 
 

Lee-Scott Academy will follow the following guidelines in response to COVID-19 for

summer athletic activities: 
 

 

Lee-Scott Academy will continually update our safety guidelines in response to current
COVID-19 impacts in our community, and will communicate these updates to parents and
student-athletes as needed. Our goal is to keep our student-athletes and families safe and
healthy while allowing our student-athletes the opportunity to attend summer workouts. 

 
If you have any questions, please email Athletic Director William Johnson at 

wjohnson@lee-scott.org.
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